
Friday, December 3
3:30-4:30pm
ENR2, room N595

At 4:30pm, we’ll go to Gentle Ben’s for Happy Hour. 
We hope to see you there!

Ø Are you a graduate student from or working in Africa 
or Latin America?

Ø Are you interested in discussing ideas and 
opportunities for research and project collaboration in 
Africa, Latin America or both?

Ø Join us for an informal, in-person get together to 
explore and build a community of Global South 
Graduate students.

Questions? Contact Corrie Hannah, 
corrieh@email.arizona.edu

This gathering will follow University 
of Arizona’s COVID-19 guidelines.

SOUTH TO SOUTH 
GRADUATE STUDENTS NETWORKING EVENT

Click here to RSVP 
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